
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF OKALOOSA COUNTY 
Purchasing Department

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT - CENTRAL COMPLEX   
202A HIGHWAY 85 NORTH, NICEVILLE, FLORIDA 32578 

 TELEPHONE (850) 833-7668  

NOTICE OF INTENT TO PURCHASE SOLE SOURCE 

FILE REFERENCE #:  SS 25-04 Consulab 
DATE/TIME OF INITIAL POSTING: 07/31/24, 11:45AM CT 
DATE/TIME POSTING REMOVED: 08/09/24, 11:45AM CT 

The products and/or services listed on the attached page(s) are believed to be of a unique or proprietary 
nature and therefore only available from one source.  If you believe you have a “like” product or service to 
offer, please submit your complete cost proposal including descriptive literature and detailed technical 
specifications by email to the attention of the buyer listed below.  If you prefer you may mail your proposal to 
the buyer at:  

Okaloosa County School District 
Attn: Purchasing Department 

202A Highway 85 North 
Niceville, FL 32578 

Buyer: Vince Windham 
Buyer’s Email: windhamv@okaloosaschools.com 

Phone: (850) 833-7668 

This notice was posted on 07/31/24.  All proposals must be received by the buyer no later than 11:45AM CT 
on 08/09/24.  Proposals received after this deadline will not be considered. 

Thank you for your interest in Okaloosa County Schools. 

mailto:windhamv@okaloosaschools.com





